
Varon, Sophie


From: Varon, Sophie


Sent: Monday, September 9, 2019 1:38 PM


To: julie.roberts@noaa.gov; scott.smullen@noaa.gov; christopher.vaccaro@noaa.gov


Subject: CNN Anderson Cooper 360 Request for Chief Scientist Craig McLean


Hi Julie, Scott and Christopher,


I hope you’re well!


I’m reaching out on behalf of Anderson Cooper 360 at CNN to request an interview with Craig McLean. This is


regarding NOAA’s response to President Trump’s explanation of Hurricane Dorian’s path.


Thank you so much!


Sophie Varon


Editorial Producer, AC360


Cell- (347) 330-8064


Office- (212) 275-7500


Sophie.Varon@turner.com
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